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Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
I am writing to you at the end of yet another fabulous and eventful year. It is remarkable 
how much, as a school, we have done and achieved.  
  
Our children are fantastic and have inspired us daily to support them to learn and grow. I 
am sure that you are as proud of them as we are and I hope that they all have a restful 
summer break. 
  
I would like to wish our Year 6 a fond farewell. It has been a privilege to work with them. I 
know they have enjoyed this year, all their achievements, trips and experiences. 
The performance of ‘The Wrong Way Round’ has demonstrated what a great bunch of pu-
pils they are. 
  
I would also like to thank our brilliant staff, for everything they do to give the children 
the rich experiences they deserve. We have an excellent dedicated team and I am 
proud to be their boss. 
 
We would like to thank Miss Godfrey for everything she has done for our school in cover-
ing Miss Hart on her maternity leave. Miss Godfrey has been a great part of our team and 
we wish her every success in the future. One day we may see her again as part of our God-
shill family. 
 
We are saying a fond farewell to Miss Shaw-Yates… again! It has been a pleasure to have 
her working with us this year and we wish her every success in her next career move. Who 
knows, she may come back to help us again too! 
We look forward to seeing you all at 8:30 on Tuesday 3rd September. 
Have a safe and restful holiday. 
 
Mr Snow and Mrs Morgan-Huws 
 
 

The last few weeks have been fantastic and full of excitement for all of the children.  
Sports Day was a huge success; thank you to everyone who was able to attend and your 
continued support for the school. Frog's raised an amazing £1301.15! 
We have some wonderful photos of the day; please keep an eye on our Facebook page 
where these will be updated shortly. 
 
Thank you to Ralph’s Dad (Yr1) for his generous donation of ice creams for the whole 
school and staff on the last day of term. 
 
Reminder: School dinners from September will be increasing to £2.92—we start the term 
on the menu for week 3. 
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